



















BREDILAND PRIMARY SCHOOL

2023 School Website: https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/re/brediland Brediland's twitter account: @BredilandSchool Brediland School App - Please download via 'School App for Parents'

Dear Parents, Carers and Pupils,

A very happy New Year to all and welcome back to the second term of this session!

Achievements



The hampers donated and created by staff and raffled at the Christmas Concerts raised a handsome £277.44 for Macmillan Cancer support - thank you to all who bought tickets and supported this very worthy cause!

Parental Engagement in Numeracy Project (PEN) - from Monday 9th January we are beginning our family maths challenges as part of your child's maths homework. A parental workshop is planned during the month of February – details to follow.

Thursday 12th January 2023 — Open Afternoon for parents and carers of P.6/7B, from 3.30pm to 5.30pm. (This is because the Open Afternoon in September, for P.6/7B was cancelled.)

Thursday 19th January 2023 — Pantomime coming to Brediland, to cheer up a January afternoon!

Wednesday 25th January 2023 - Burns' Assembly by Primary 4 children. All parents and carers of Primary 4 are welcome to come and enjoy the Burns' Assembly, presented by Primary 4, at 11am on this day.



Thursday 2nd February 2023 — The Dental Inspection Team will be working with P.1 and P.7 pupils in Brediland on this day. Permission forms have already been distributed to parents.

Friday 10th February 2023 — RARA Day (Raising Attainment, Raising Achievement)

This is a day each year when we take time to celebrate the children's achievements. The children spend time bringing evidence of achievements to school and display them in class, alongside their work and school achievements. Parents and Carers are invited to come and enjoy this work too! RARA visiting times are P.5-P.7 from 1.45-2.15pm, P.3-P.4 from 2.00-2.30pm, P.1, P.1/2, P.2 from 2.15-2.45pm

February holidays — Monday13th and Tuesday14th February are holidays and Wednesday 15th February is an In-service Day for teachers only.

We love to hear about and celebrate children's achievements out with school. You can let us know by email or by using the tear off slip below. We also welcome feedback/suggestions/comments using email or again, the slip below. We look forward to working with you during the very busy term ahead!

Yours sincerely,		
Mrs MC Temple		
Mrs MC Temple		
Head Teacher		×
Child's Name and Class		
Child's Name and Class		
	n the school's social media and App. Yes No	~
feedback/suggestions/comments		
Name	Date	